
  

           Our ref: DHO/RMD/NIN 

           Date: 07.05.24 

Student: «Forename» «Legal_Surname» 

Dear «The_Contacts_Salutation» 

Welcome to our final newsletter for Year 11 parents. We have both enjoyed working with the Year 11s and with the 

written exams now upon, we want to wish them every success. There are still several initiatives that we have 

planned for them to ensure their success. Let’s not count the days, let’s make the days count! 

Exam Timetable 

A full copy of the GCSE Examination timetable can be found using this link 

2024-03-08-Exam-Timetable-2024-UPDATED.pdf (ormistonsudburyacademy.co.uk) 

‘Night-before’ exams revision 

The following link provides students with a pre-exam (night-before) revision session – these are all free and 

accessible via YouTube – certainly worth a look! 

https://www.tute.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Tute-GCSE-revision-livestreams-timetable.pdf 

May half-term Revision 

There will be May revision sessions, more details regarding the days will be communicated to you. 

Saturday 8th June Maths Revision 

With a Maths exam on Monday the 10th June, we are planning to run a Saturday revision session, more details 

regarding this will be communicated to you nearer the time. 

Last Day for Yr11 

The last full day of timetabled lessons for Year 11 will be the 11th June – with the 12th June being the Yr11 Leavers’ 

Assembly and Presentations. Full further details will follow. 

Period 6 sessions and Past Papers 

Period 6 sessions continue to be very well attended. A reminder that these are Tuesday and Wednesday. English will 

now move to a Wednesday. We started this initiative to ensure that students have the best guidance and support in 

their final year. Also, the LRC has a bank of Past Papers for all the exams that students are studying for. These are 

available for students to take (and complete!) and bring back to subject staff for feedback. 

Exam Equipment 

We have given all students an exam pencil case – with a couple of pens/pencils etc. With the written exams starting 

this week, please ensure your child has the following: Pens (black); Pencils; ruler; eraser; calculator (scientific); 

highlighters; protractor and compass. Should the purchase of any of these be a problem, please contact us. 

 

https://ormistonsudburyacademy.co.uk/admin/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/03/2024-03-08-Exam-Timetable-2024-UPDATED.pdf
https://www.tute.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Tute-GCSE-revision-livestreams-timetable.pdf


Prom/Leavers’ Hoodies/Yearbook 
The Prom will be 27th June at Kersey Mill. Students achieving 100 or more Prom points have now started to receive 
their letters to book their place. There’s still time for the others...don’t miss what will be a great night! 
Yearbooks can be ordered at https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ Unique code: 27043YR11 
And a reminder that Leavers’ Hoodies are available to order. 
 
And finally… 
We would like your thoughts on this newsletter – we hope you have found it helpful, however, please can you 
complete this short survey. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/18efk5r7Dy 
 
Yours sincerely 

                      

Mr D Howkins – Vice Principal   Mrs R Moulton-Day – Head of Year 11 
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